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November 3, 1953. 

District Engineer, Garrison District, 
Corps of Engineers, , . o. Box 300, 
Bismarck, North Dakota. 

, ttentton: Major Roy A. Sanders. 

Dear Major Sanders: 

Herewith you will find the letter 
I have received from Mr. Paul F. Fischer, Stark County 
Auditor, D .ckinson, North Dakota with respect to th 
dismantling f the bridge at bowoods on State Highway 8. 

I ould appreciate 1t very much if 
yo ould giv e a report on this situation, advising whether 
or not this crossing is contemplated 1n the future. It would 
please me very much 1f you would be good enough as to re­
turn my enclosure with your reply. 

L_asd. 
enclosure. 

th kind ftagards, I am 

incerely, 
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